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We wanted to take a moment to thank you for joining us at the recent CPP and CPA student

orientation. It was wonderful to see so many eager faces ready to embark on this new

chapter.

We hope you found the sessions informative and engaging, and that you're feeling more

prepared for the exciting experiences that lie ahead.

Remember, we're here to support you every step of the way. If you have any questions or

need assistance, don't hesitate to reach out to our student services team at

employeeservicehub@senecapolytechnic.ca.

Best of luck with your studies, and we look forward to seeing you achieve great things.
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